
Congratulations Dominion Team! 
  
 
On October 28, 2009, the Dominion No. 36 mine team received a special award from the 
National Mining Association (NMA) and the U.S. Department of Labor’s Mine Safety and 
Health Administration (MSHA).  The Sentinels of Safety award is presented annually to those 
mines with the best safety records in the country – which means they are also among the safest 
mines in the world!  The winners are those mines that have worked the most employee hours 
without experiencing a lost-time injury. 
 
This award was first initiated in 1925 and has become the most outstanding symbol of excellence 
in safety.  SunCoke is very proud of our Jewell and Dominion team for receiving this very 
prestigious honor. 
  
Photographed below are members of the Jewell, Dominion, and SunCoke team at last week's 
ceremony.     
 
 

 
 
 
Greg Ratliff – Superintendent D36  
Roger Clark – Section Mechanic D36 
Larry Frazier – Section Foreman D36 
Scott McGlothlin – Miner Operator D36 
Richard Waddell – VP & General Manager 
Wayne Pruitt – VP Operations 
Gerald Kendrick – Manager HES 
JP Richardson – Manager Contract Mines and Environmental 
Mike White – SR VP Operations and Engineering 
Delauna Pack – Director Corporate HES 
 
 


